
IMPORTANT NOTICE CONCERNING CHANGES TO THE 
4TH DISTRICT IBEW HEALTH FUND 

 
This Summary of Material Modification (SMM) is being provided to inform you of important 
changes to the 4th District IBEW Health Building Trades and Flexible Choice Plans. Please take 
the time to read this notice carefully and keep it with your records. If you have questions regarding 
these changes, please contact the Fund Office. 
 
Impact Specialty Medication Program  
 
Effective February 1, 2025, the Impact Specialty Medication Program will allow SavRx to source 
selected specialty medications from pharmacies at discounted rates. If enrolled in the program, 
you will have a one-time consultation with a pharmacist, which allows for SavRx to obtain this 
special pricing. There is no additional out-of-pocket cost for members in this program. You will 
be contacted by SavRx if you are eligible to be enrolled in the program. Participation in the 
program is mandatory for participants who are receiving medications covered by the program.  
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
The Board of Trustees 
4th District IBEW   
Health and Welfare Fund 

 


